
Audio of Supreme Court Oral Arguments Available via 

Judicial Branch Website 

 

The Supreme Court has 

made available on its 

website, free of charge, 

audio recordings of oral 

arguments.   

 The audio is available 

from the Court’s 

Second Term, which 

began on Oct. 9, 2018.  Audio recordings are typically 

available on the website the same day as the oral argument, 

and are available for all matters in which there is a 

presumption of coverage by cameras and electronic media, 

pursuant to Section 70-9 of the Connecticut Practice Book. 

 

https://www.jud.ct.gov/supremecourt/Audio/OralArgumentsAudio.aspx
https://www.jud.ct.gov/pb.htm

